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Town of East Greenwich 
State of Rhode Island 

 
RESOLUTION OF THE TOWN COUNCIL 

NO. 2019.___ 
RESOLUTION SUPPORTING THE RESTORATION OF PUBLIC MOORINGS  

AT GODDARD STATE PARK 
 

WHEREAS, Greenwich Cove is a body of water shared by the Town of East Greenwich and City of 
Warwick; and 

 
WHEREAS, The Governor of the State of Rhode Island has called for improving recreation facilities at 

the State’s parks; and 
 
WHEREAS, The Governor mentioned Goddard Memorial State Park in Warwick as a site where 

recreational facilities could be enhanced and improved; and 
 
WHEREAS, There were at one time four public moorings in front of Goddard Park Beach that transient 

boaters could use, but the moorings were removed about a decade ago; and 
 
WHEREAS, By reinstalling said moorings would not affect the existing East Greenwich mooring field; 

and 
 
WHEREAS, The East Greenwich Town Council joins with the Warwick City Council for the desire to have 

the moorings reinstalled because it would attract boaters from around the State to Goddard 
Memorial State Park as well as to the East Greenwich Waterfront and Main Street area; and 

 
WHEREAS, The cost to reinstall the moorings is low compared to the benefit that would be generated for 

people who want to visit and utilize the facilities not only at Goddard Memorial State Park 
but the nearby East Greenwich business establishments. 

 
Attest the seal of the Town Council of the Town of East Greenwich this ___ day of _______A.D. 2019. 
 
__________________  _______________________________ 
Leigh A. Carney, CMC  Mark Schwager, President 
Town Clerk  
    _______________________________ 
    Michael Donegan, Vice President 
    
    _______________________________ 
    Caryn Corenthal, Councilor 
 
    _______________________________ 
    Renu Englehart, Councilor 
 
    _______________________________  
    Michael Zarrella, Councilor    


